

Tuesday, 02 June 2020

Dear Overcomers' Family,

I am very excited to announce to you that the three month ban on crowd gathering by the Maltese government due to the COVID-10 outbreak will be lifted as from Sunday 14<sup>th</sup> of June. The statement released by the Malta Archbishop Charles Scicluna today 2<sup>nd</sup> of June on behalf of the government stated that "the ban... which was introduced due to COVID-19 outbreak will be lifted as from the end of next week". He stressed that the church will be opened "within certain restrictions... church capacity would be reduced according to a set formula... to ensure social distancing". In light of this and to ensure we honour the directives; weekly service will now be as follows:

## Sundays:

First Service: 10AM – 11.30AM Second Service: 11.30AM – 12.30PM

## Tuesday:

Covenant hour of Prayer: 7.30PM

## Wednesday:

Mid-week Service: 7.30PM

In order to honour and support our government and all the health workers in the great work they have done in fighting the spread of COVID-19 but also serve the Overcomers' Chapel Congregation we are putting in place the following safety measures:

- 1. Sanctuary including the pews and hard surfaces will be washed/sanitised before every service.
- 2. Alcoholic-based hand sanitizer are provided at the entrance of the sanctuary to **be used** before entering the church.
- 3. Avoid handshakes, high fives, and hugging.
- 4. Keep social distance between one another
- 5. Use the paper towels provided when you wash your hands.
- 6. Wearing of mask/visor is recommended
- 7. Communion will be given in hand.
- 8. Above all, remember that our God, is Jehovah Rapha. He has promised to be our refuge and fortress. He has given us His Word that none of "these diseases" will affect us (Exodus 15.26; Deuteronomy 7.15).

Stay in Him stay safe and stay blessed.

Jide Ijietemi Jetson

Pastor